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14th January 2022 

Hello everyone, 
 

This week, the children have continued to 

focus on the story of The Three Little 

Pigs. They recapped the beginning, middle 

and end of the story and talked about the 

characters we met. We looked at real pigs 

and wolves and learnt how to draw them. 

We discussed the different materials 

used by the pigs to build their houses and 

had a go at using a variety of materials to 

construct a house of our own.  

In phonics lessons, we learnt the 2  letter 

sounds ‘ng’, ‘ee’ and ‘or’. We read words 

containing these sounds and put them in a 

sentence to write. We also learnt the 

tricky words ‘we’, ‘me’ and ‘be’.  

In maths, we explored doubles and half of 

numbers and subtracted from 8 as well as 

exploring number bonds. We played dice 

games and dominoes and spotted the 

‘doubles’. 

Our R.E Topic this Term is ‘Stories Jesus 

Heard’. So far, we have read stories from 

The Old Testament, including Moses and 

Noah and The Ark. Can you find these  

stories in a Bible at home to read together 

and discuss? 

We have started our Show and Tell      

sessions again each Friday so please check 

when it is your turn to show something to 

do with our Topic, Once Upon A Time. 

 Well done to the children who received a 

certificate for ’Good Manners’ this week. 

We will be giving out some more over the 

next few weeks so work on those pleases 

and thank yous at home. We love to hear 

them at school! 

 

 

 

 

This week we celebrated the  

Birthdays of Hallie Carter and  

Aria– Patricia Cowell 

 Healthy School  

 

Recently, we have been asked 

to share out sweets and cakes 

at school to celebrate a child’s 

Birthday. We have agreed to 

doing this on these occasions 

as they had already been pur-

chased. Unfortunately, whilst 

we appreciate the generosity 

of these gestures, it goes 

against our ‘Healthy School’ 

Policy, therefore, we respect-

fully ask parents not to send 

any food to be shared in the 

future. Thank you for your  

cooperation.  

Can you help? 

Please send in kitchen roll tubes 

for making Beanstalks and  

Towers in a few weeks time. 

We are also starting to learn 

about Baptism so please send in 

any photos if your child has been 

Baptised for us to use in class.  


